SIGN UP FOR OUR FREE E-NEWSLETTERS or START A PRINT SUBSCRIPTION TODAY!



Home Periodicals Conferences Products and Services Industry Links Advertise Contact

## Product Stewardship Forum explores e-scrap EPR programs

By Jared Paben, E-Scrap News

December 17, 2015

Attendees of this year's U.S. Product Stewardship Forum heard discussion on the struggles being confronted by some state electronics recycling programs.



Sustainable Solutions to Protect Our Environment

The status of e-scrap laws was just one of the many topics explored at the forum, which was organized by the Product Stewardship Institute (PSI). In honor of the nonprofit organization's 15th anniversary, this year's forum was held in Boston, where PSI is based.

"During the electronics panel at the 2015 Forum, the disparity in program performance in U.S. state escrap laws revealed the need to implement proven program elements that reduce inefficiency and increase recycling rates," said Scott Cassel, CEO and founder of PSI. "The best way to create a sustainable program is to meld the interests of all stakeholders in a way that achieves the ultimate goal: prioritizing consumer

convenience and maximizing reuse and recycling."

The event drew about 100 people from the U.S., Canada, Belgium and Germany, and another 50 people participated remotely.





To return to the E-Scrap News newsletter, click here.

Sign up for the E-Scrap News newsletter



嘱 <u>Add new comment</u> | 🔗 Tags: <u>December, 2015, E-Scrap News, EPR, Industry groups, North America</u>



SUBSCRIPTIONS PRODUCTS & SERVICES INDUSTRY LINKS ADVERTISE CONTACT SITE MAP

## Copyright 2015 by RESOURCE RECYCLING INC. All rights reserved

Powered by wind energy and sustainably hosted by CANVAS HOST Designed by THE MOBIUS NETWORK, LLC.